
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE COMMITTEE OF THE RUNNING FESTIVAL
FOR PUTTING ON SUCH A FANTASTIC EVENT. IT WAS VERY WELL
ATTENDED CONSIDERING ALL THE HESITATION LEADING INTO IT. A
GREAT JOB VERY PROFESSIONALLY DONE. 

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR MEMBERS WHO HELPED IN ANY WAY AND
CONGRATULATIONS TO EVERYONE WHO RAN IN THE EVENTS.
REGARDLESS OF YOUR RESULTS I’M SURE YOU HAD A GREAT DAY. IT
WAS SO GOOD TO SEE EVERYONE OUT OF LOCKDOWN AND ENJOYING
ONE ANOTHER’S COMPANY.

THE JUNIOR RACES STARTING ON WEDNESDAY 16TH MARCH WITH 100
MT, 600 MT 1KM AND 2KM DISTANCES. 

THESE RACES WILL COMMENCE AT 4PM. SO, KIDS HAVE SOME FUN AND
JOIN IN.

THE CHANGES IN OUR REGISTRATIONS ARE ABOUT TO COMMENCE WITH
THE FIRST CHANGE TAKING PLACE ON 1ST. APRIL WHEN WE WILL ONLY
PAY 6 MONTHS MEMBERSHIP, INSTEAD OF 12 MONTHS. IN OCTOBER WE
WILL BE BACK TO 12 MONTHLY REGISTRATIONS. 
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Together we achieve individual goals



Judy Tarleton



KARREN SKELTON - 100

CLUB ACHIEVEMENTS
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE
ACHIEVEMENT MEDAL RECIPIENTS
FOR FEBRUARY.

KIM ROWETH - 800

GRAHAM FAHY - 700

CLAIRE GATES - 200



PHILLIP THOMAS - 25

CHARLOTTE MEIRING- 50

RUTH BROWN - 25

NICOLA BLORE - 75


